
Yes, we again publish these two excel-
lent pictures of heart transplant recipi-
ent Gordon Johnson, the Miracle 
Man. What a difference between the 
“before” and “after”! 
Please bring your spouse and/or a friend 
on Tuesday, May 3rd at 6:30 pm at the 
Fire Station to hear Gordon’s inspiring 
and moving story about his long and dif-
ficult journey. Gordon himself and 
spouse Erlene will be our guests of hon-
or that night. 
See you on Tuesday! 
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Our tradition of cheering up the residents at the Akron Care center continues this spring and 
the day for our Omelet Breakfast has been set for Saturday, May 21st 2011. Please make a 
note to be there before 7 a.m. that day. Bob Watson  and Nick Schoenfelder are our cap-
tains, they need your help! 
Many thanks to Scholarship Committee members Chad Ericson, Karen Schroeder and Dan 
Rexwinkel for their hard work. Our two scholarship recipients this year will be a young lady, 
Bryghtyn Franker and a young man with the name Joel Schroeder. Congratulations! 
Our club will be represented at the A-W Awards Night on May 10 by Chad himself. 
Our club received a check from the City of Akron for recycling newspaper in the amount of 
$323.01. Next Board meeting will decide exactly how much we can donate to the Akron Care 
Center Building Fund after some expenses (FFA loading help, repairs to the barn) have been 
taken care of. 
Sadly we will soon have to say farewell to our members Tony and Michelle Ryan, who will be 
relocating to a bigger school district closer to their family. We wish them the very best! 
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